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Civil commitments are insane and unnecessary for  health. Psychiatry is abusive and 

not true healthcare. Do not extend the time for commitments but allow people the 

right to refuse psychiatry entirely. Least restrictions and the development of political 

systems which do not have psychiatric catchments, is the right political investment.  


